
If you fill out an application, your child may qualify
for discounted fees for college entrance exams or

scholarship opportunities.

The COVID-19 waiver that has allowed Hall County
School Nutrition to serve meals at no cost has expired.

Therefore, we will be taking applications for free &
reduced-price meals for the upcoming school year.

Fill out an application today!

SCAN THE QR CODE TO FILL
OUT AN ONLINE APPLICATION

STUDENT SERVICES

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

Meals at No Cost Have Been 

DISCONTINUED

https://www.nlappscloud.com/Welcome.aspx?
sid=1818#loaded


